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Office of Sport Grant  

The Office of Sport has opened Grant Applications for the Level the Field Program 2023/24. 

Grant submissions must be for a minimum of $200,000. 

Your Berala Carramar tennis committee will be applying for a grant in the order of $300,00 and the 

scope of 

planned works are outlined below: 

1. Construction of wheelchair access ramp from carpark to court entrance 

2. Construction of disability amenities and change room 

3. Construction of mother/child change room and toilet 

4. Construction of a new multi-purpose narrow court on unused land Killeen St area to be used 

for 2 Hotshot  

courts for juniors and double marked for pickle ball courts 

5. Renewal of synthetic grass surfaces on courts 6 and 7 

6. Renewal of hard-court surfaces on courts 9,10,11 and double mark each court for pickle ball 

Our grant application will improve access to courts and provide amenities for disabled tennis, 

support women/parents with small children 

who use our complex and provide a new venue for the up-and-coming popular sport of pickleball. 

Our committee is focused on 

attracting more females to the game of tennis and increasing usage of the complex. 

 


